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Dear Parents,

“How lucky I am to have something that makes saying goodbye so hard.”
Stars of the week

Congratulations to our Stars of the Week

Ash – Kenzi for a productive week

Oak - Audrey for good story planning

Beech - Sebastian great learning this week

Chestnut – Annabelle for her super attitude

Sycamore - Carson for his effort in class this week

Open Afternoon

I am so pleased that our Open Afternoon was so well attended this week. I hope you enjoyed discussing your child’s learning with them.

Parent Consultations

I am thrilled that we are holding “Face to Face” meetings in the school hall this year. Each discussion will be for 10 minutes and start and finish with the bell (to keep us all to time) on Tuesday 11th October and Thursday 13th October, both sessions from 3.40pm -6.00pm. To book your appointment please log on to Scopay from 8am on Monday.
Gate closure

The metal gate will be closed from 9.00am, if you arrive after this time then please use the wooden gates – Thank you.
Escape room visit

Three pupils from Sycamore Class attended a problem-solving afternoon at Godolphin school earlier in the week. They enjoyed coding and safe -breaking activities! My thanks to Miss Davis for accompanying the visit.

Football Tournament

Well done to our team of footballers for taking part in a local tournament this week. There were several good performances and Amelia H was our “Golden Boot” with 5 goals!

Photographer visit

Class photographs are organised for Wednesday 12th October.
Goodbye Mrs Rattue

After many years of loyal service to our pupils, we sadly said goodbye to Lesley one of our MDSAs today. We will miss her and wish her all the very best.

Vacancy

Please could you help us, we are losing two lunchtime supervisors very soon and would love to fill the posts with someone we know. If you are interested in applying for the post please contact me at school for further details – Thank you

Paddy Macey and team


